
Township Supervisor's 
Office Has Moved to 
New Location 

Mailing Address Stays the 
Same, Phone and Fax Change

The Township Supervisor's Office has moved to 
its new home on the second floor of the Village 
of Lily Lake building, 43W870 Empire Rd. St. 
Charles IL 60175.

The Town Board has approved necessary 
foundation repairs to Campton's historic Town 
Hall, as well as other needed work. The 
Supervisor's Office hours (including General 
Assistance) will be by appointment only at the 
new location.

Note that the Township Supervisor's Office's 
mailing address remains the same. However, 
our new phone and fax numbers are shown 
below:

Phone: 630-387-1016 

Fax: 630-387-1068

The Town Hall foundation work is funded in 
part by a Kane County Riverboat Grant 
obtained with the help of our County Board 
Member, Barb Wojnicki. 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
Township Supervisor's Office at 630-387-1016.
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